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Special thanks to The University of Scranton Alumni Society for its support of Reunion events.

Your Reunion Reconnect   Return   Remember
Reunions are milestones – occasions for you to commemorate your place in Scranton’s history, 
to reflect upon what your alma mater means to you, and to renew your ties to this great institution.

View a list of who’s coming to your reunion:www.scranton.edu/reunion

make your gift online at: www.scranton.edu/reuniongiving

To learn more about what your class committee is planning, visit www.scranton.edu/myclasspage

Reunion celebrations are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising efforts on increased giving 

in support of undergraduate education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise increased dollars and 

participation for The Royal Fund, which supports the core needs of undergraduate education and provides 

unrestricted dollars for the greatest priorities of the University. Every gift made to Scranton between 

June 1, 2009 and May 31, 2010, counts for your reunion and The Pride, Passion, Promise Reunion Awards.

• YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOURYOUR CLASS GIFT • your class gift
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CLASS OF 1960 
COMMITTEE

Angelo R. Cinti

Robert C. Davey

Paul F. Dwyer, Sr.

Carmen M. Gigliotti

John J. Gilligan

Augustino R. Graziano 

Edmund Gromelski

MG John P. Herrling,
	 USA, Ret.

William J. Hopkins 

Edward J. Manley

Edward R. Mazaleski

Frank J. McDonnell, Esq. 

Col. George L. Shevlin,
	 USA, Ret.

Dear <Firstname>,

	 Can you believe that we are getting ready for our 50th anniversary of our graduation 

from the “U?”

	 The years have flown by since we went to class in the old wooden barracks on Linden 

Street. We would gather on a daily basis in the cafeteria and talk about our plans for the 

future. Finally June of 1960 came and with our diplomas in hand we headed to different 

locations to make our mark in the world. The roads we took were in business, law, 

medicine, military, science, social work and education. We started our families and now 

live in many different places, some close and some far. The time has arrived for us to 

gather again and reminisce about our four years at the “U” and to talk about the past 

50 years. Believe us, the “U” is a different place today than it was back then. Both the 

physical plant and the curriculum have improved greatly.

	 We hope you will be able to join us the weekend of June 11th to 13th, 2010 for the 

best reunion of our lives.

Warm welcome to all.

The Class of 1960 Reunion Committee


